
Issuers Voluntarily Withdraw Dual Listing from NYSE Arca 

January 8, 2007 12:00 AM ET 

CUSTOMER NOTICE  

NYSE Arca, Inc. (formerly the Pacific Exchange), on behalf of the following companies, has today announced that these 
companies plan to voluntarily withdraw the following securities from listing on NYSE Arca, Inc. In each case, the securities will 
continue to be listed on the New York Stock Exchange.  

The Adams Express Company  
Bluegreen Corporation 
Caterpillar Inc. 
Constellation Energy Group, Inc. 
Champion Enterprises, Inc. 
Danaher Corporation 
Federal National Mortgage Association ("Fannie Mae") 
H. J. Heinz Company 
Honeywell International Inc. 
H&R Block, Inc.  
Hexcel Corporation  
International Business Machines Corporation 
International Rectifier Corporation 
Lehman Brothers Holdings Inc. 
Marsh & McLennan Companies, Inc.  
The McGraw-Hill Companies, Inc. 
Olin Corporation  
Peoples Energy Corporation 
Petroleum & Resources Corporation 
Philippine Long Distance Telephone Company, ADS 
PPG Industries, Inc. 
Sempra Energy 
The Stanley Works 
Tenet Healthcare Corporation 
Tidewater Inc. 
Winnebago Industries, Inc. 
Wolverine World Wide, Inc.  
W.P. Carey & Co. LLC  

The companies have decided to voluntarily withdraw their listing from NYSE Arca, Inc. to eliminate duplicative administrative 
requirements inherent with dual listings as a result of the NYSE Group's recent merger with Archipelago Holdings, the parent 
company of NYSE Arca.  

Investors are advised to check the specific company's and NYSE Arca's Web site and the SEC EDGAR filing system for 
information regarding each company's withdrawal status.  

NYSE Arca will continue trading the securities of these companies on an unlisted trading privilege basis. 
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